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MEMO

Date: January 22, 2009

To: Commissioners Court | M
l_

From: Tracy R. Homfeld, Engineering Departme@)m '

Re: Change Order No. 1 with Binkley and Barfield Consulting

Engineers for the Bridge Replacements on County Road 408 @
Bomar’s Branch — Bond Project #07-102

The Engineering Department requests that the contract with Binkley and Barfield
Consulting Engineers be increased so additional survey information can be obtained on
the north side of the project. (See letter attached) The additional survey information is
needed for the roadway re-alignment portion of the project.

The original contract amount was for $134,350.00. The requested increase for these
services is $3400.00 making the amended contract amount $137,750.00 | will be
available to answer any questions you might have regarding this matter.

xc: Bill Bilyeu
Ruben E. Delgado
Monika Arris
Matt Dobecka
Jeff Durham



